Keowee Anglers Board Meeting
February 10, 2011

Board Members Present: Carl Davidson, Dave Goeckel, Jim Muldoon, John
Wilson, Bob Skipp, Bob Stromberg, and Dave Garrison

Board Members Absent: Larry Madden and Bill Walker

Carl Davidson called the meeting to order at 9:30 AM at The Seneca Family
Restaurant. The following were discussed by the Board —

e Jim Muldoon reported the following Treasurer’s items
o Jimis turning the Treasurer’s position over to John Wilson effective today.
o John Wilson is opening a new, no cost account at the Community First Bank

to replace the current account with Community First
» The balance in the old bank account is $987.08
» The balance in the new account is $100
= The old account will be closed and transferred to the new account
promptly

o Inventory ltems (Includes cost for members to purchase)

= KA CD’s - 5 (new members free upon joining, otherwise $1)
= Lure Covers - 44 ($6)

= Hat Bands - 18 ($8)

= Caps-1($20)

e John Wilson indicated that he will be unable to attend the May Tournament
luncheon and perform the duties of the Treasurer — arranging for the food,
collection of lunch money, etc. The Board indicated that those duties will be
covered by other Board Members.

e Dave Goeckel — Program Director
o Updated Lake Keowee Maps — 55 members purchased maps. They have

been ordered, received, and will be distributed at the March meeting

o Ken Sturdivent Fishing Class March 24, 2011 —

= So far only 12 members have signed up against the minimum of the
20 Ken requires to hold the class (Dave Garrison will send the
membership an e-mail reminding them to sign up if interested)

o March Program — nothing definite as yet, but working on 2 potential
speakers

o Island 1-C Clean-up — completed during January. Very little litter. Two
people can handle this job easily. Next “sweep” during April.

o Position Replacement — no one has volunteered to take Dave’s place as
Program Director. Dave Garrison to send another e-mail to the membership
soliciting volunteers

e Bob Skipp — Lake Sweep Coordinator

o We need a replacement for John Wilson to serve as Lake Sweep Co-
coordinator. Dave Garrison to send an e-mail to the membership soliciting
volunteers.



o We will need 11 boats for the lake sweep to be held during April
o Keowee Angler’s lake sweep responsibility is as follows
= Entrance to the High Falls area is the southern border. From that
point the west shoreline to the Route 183 bridge
= The Route 130 Bridge on the East
» The Little River area above the Route 183 Bridge to the north

¢ New Business —

o It was suggested that we investigate as to whether or not there might be an
opportunity for KA to participate in the “Wounded Warriors” fishing day if it is
held this year. The issue last year was lack of insurance coverage provided
by the organizers. We will ask Bill Walker to investigate the status for this
year.

Our next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 10, 2011, at 9:30 AM
at The Seneca Family Restaurant.

There being no additional business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM.



